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Hoti, Mark Mahto

Fort Yates
North Dakota

Dear Mr. Mahto:

This will acknowledge and thank you for
your recent letter concerning Senate bill 2151, There is
no necessity for my reintroducing this bill as this is only
the second session of the 83rd Congress and legislation
introduced in the first session will carry over until that
particular Congress concludes,

We have had requests for a hearing on the
hill and any changes in its present wording will be made at
that time, I certainly appreciate your mking the time to
write me on this measure,

With my very kindest regards and just every
good wish, Iam

Sincerely,
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